


future, just like the Gardiner Expressway bridge, or Scarborough RT line. Future generations
will have to bear this cost, while also suffering the consequences of the loss of green space. It
is irresponsible of Metrolinx to sacrifice the future of our children in order to save a little
money in the present.

When community members tried to voice our concerns at Metrolinx's virtual meetings, all we
got were PR people telling us how nothing could be changed, and how Metrolinx already
decided the best plan was to build the elevated guideway. It was like talking to a wall, with
Metrolinx continuing to push their agenda forward while completely ignoring any community
input. In fact, one of your project managers, Joshua Engel-Yan, explicitly stated how it was
technologically feasible to tunnel the ECWE under the Humber River. If that's the case, just do
it! This concrete bridge was NEVER approved by the community, and frankly the lack of
meaningful community consultation prior to the announcement of this concrete bridge was
extremely unprofessional.

The outrage in the community was multiplied ten-fold when we realized the section of the
ECWE running through the Etobicoke would be completely tunneled underground, when the
original proposal was also to run it at-grade. It is no secret that York South-Weston is one of
the more racially diverse and less affluent ridings, yet we still pay our  taxes and our votes
count just as much as any other votes. It was clear from your proposal that Metrolinx only
thinks of us as second-class citizens, and we will not tolerate this disrespect.

I am demanding that the ECWE be tunneled underneath York South-Weston and the Humber
River.

Regards,

Mark Dieu




